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Juaneisha Crooms

From: Judy Haese <jhaese07@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 4:14 PM
To: contractor licensing
Subject: Re: Premier home pros

Latest up date: 3/4/2025  
 
I spoke with MaƩhew (sales Manager) and explained that this whole process has made us feel insecure and that I want 
to cancel the job for a refund.  He told me that he will have to send this request over to the cancelaƟon department in 
Ohio because it is above his pay grade.  I will be waiƟng for a response from them, although he did say this is going to be 
difficult.  Judy Haese 
 
> On Mar 4, 2025, at 12:04 PM, Judy Haese <jhaese07@gmail.com> wrote: 
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>  
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> <IMG_3876.jpg> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
 


